
Welcome to The Den, Bridgeview Bears !! 

April 5, 2022 

 

Calling all alumni! 

The most amazing thing happened last week! Did you know that the original Bridgeview Elementary School was built in 

1949? Well, in 1999 this time capsule was created to mark the 50th anniversary of the school and, as you can see, it was 

not to be opened until 2020! As you know, the school was rebuilt in 2003. A former teacher, Mr. David Clegg, moved to 

our new Bridgeview building with his classroom in the Spring of that year and then retired; however, he kept the time 

capsule for safe-keeping. He was going to give it our school in 2020 but, of course, with Covid, he was unable to do so.  
 

Last week, Mr. Clegg came to Bridgeview and presented Ms. Ellis with the time capsule and we are now very excited to 

prepare to open this treasure!  
 

Did you, or someone you know, attend Bridgeview in 1999? Did you leave anything in the time capsule? If so, we would 

really love to hear from you! Maybe we will be uncovering YOUR treasure! Please call the office or Ms. Ellis. This is 

really something to celebrate! Stay tuned to hear how and when we open this box and to see what memories staff and students left for all of us 

to discover! 

April 28th is  

PAC Panago Pizza Day! 

Order forms will be sent 

home with  

students on  

Monday, April 11th! 

 

 

 

Mark your calendars! Class and the our whole 

school panorama photos will be taken on 

Wednesday, May 11th. We hope everyone 

attends. There are no re-takes for these photos! 

 

The force be with you, it will… 

Wednesday, May 4th 

Your best Star Wars spirit  

you must bring 

A reminder for the next TWO  

non-instructional days: 

Friday, May 6th 

Monday May 30th 

Please remember there is no 
school for students  

  

School  is Closed 

Monday, May 23rd 

Enjoy this   

Holiday Weekend 

. . . Go Bears! 

  April 

 

 

April 15th - Good Friday; no school 

April 18th - Easter Monday; no school 

Enjoy your Weekend! 

 At last we are able to say… 
You’re Invited!  

We are very excited to invite  
parents to enjoy the  

Bridgeview Bears  
Hip Hop extravaganza! 

 

Please join us in the gym: 
 

Friday, April 8th at 1:00 pm 
 



Our outdoor learning keeps growing! 

Thank you Div 1 & 2! 

Great job choreographing 

and performing for us! 

A special introduction of our brand new ‘BIG BEARS’. 

These students have the very important job of helping all 

of our little bears at recess and lunch! They are hugely   

appreciated by everyone! Thank you BIG BEARS! 

Noteworthy Activities at Bridgeview 


